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 24th April 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

South Hunsley Year 5 Festival of Sport 
 
On Tuesday 30th April 2024, Year 5 will be attending the Festival of Sport at South Hunsley School.  
We will be walking to and from South Hunsley, leaving school at 8:45am prompt. Please arrive at 
school at 8.25am on that day so that we can register/toilet before departure. A packed lunch will be 
required from home as we will be arriving back to school at approximately 1pm. 
 
Your child will require the following: 
 

● A waterproof coat with a hood 
● Outdoor P.E Kit including trainers 
● Water bottle 
● A healthy snack, i.e. cereal bar or fruit 
● School uniform, including school shoes to change into on our return to school (this is 

essential as trainers/clothes may get wet on our walk). 
 

Due to the need to set off promptly, we ask that children come to school wearing their outdoor 
PE kit in order to be registered swiftly. Children are to bring their school uniform in their school bag. 
This will be left at school to change into upon their return. Children should go to their classrooms via 
the external playground door.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs C. Fulstow 
Headteacher  
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